
 

From: "Gilbride, Cara" <CGilbride@stamfordct.gov> 
Date: April 28, 2023 at 12:40:48 PM EDT 
To: "Quiñones, Matt" <MQuinones@stamfordct.gov> 
Cc: "Curtis, Jeff" <JCurtis@stamfordct.gov> 
Subject: Guidelines for Synthetic Turf Material Purchases 

  
HI Matt-  
 
  Glad we were able to catch up.  Sorry for the delay on this.  Attached please review the testing 
recommended guidelines for toxic and carcinogenic chemicals for Synthetic Turf. I am currently 
verifying point 4 with Eurofins directly so I will follow up when I hear back. Point 5 is to be 
further discussed.  I am comfortable with all other points. 
 
 
 
Thanks, 
Cara 
 

Cara Gilbride 
District 11 Representative 
cgilbride@stamfordct.gov 
475-558-1350 
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